
From: Patricia Ann Leeman   
Sent: 06 February 2020 12:29 
To: Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: 19/02796/F 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
As requested my address is as follows     Patricia Leeman, 11 Dog Close, 
Adderbury, Banbury, Oxon. OX17 3EF 
 
Regards 
 
P ALeeman 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Planning [mailto:Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 05 February 2020 11:41 
To: PATRICIA LEEMAN  
Subject: RE: 19/02796/F 
 
Good Morning, 
 
Please could you supply your full postal address so that we can register your comments against the 
application. 
 
Thank you 
 
Regards 
Development Management 
Place & Growth Directorate 
 
Cherwell District Council 
Extension: 7006 
Direct Tel: 01295 227006 
mailto:planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk 
www.cherwell.gov.uk 
 
Details of applications are available to view through the Council's Online Planning Service at 
https://planningregister.cherwell.gov.uk/ 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: PATRICIA LEEMAN  
Sent: 02 February 2020 22:53 
To: DC Support <DC.Support@cherwell-dc.gov.uk> 
Subject: 19/02796/F 
 
 
I am writing to support this planning application. 
 
For many years the only sport area has been the Lucy Placket with a prefab building used for some 
village clubs and a very old dilapidated prefab building used for the football club as changing rooms 
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and club house. Access to the Lucy Placket is through Round Close Road which is a narrow village 
road with parking for a few houses on the road only. There is also limited parking on the Lucy Placket 
 
The generous gift of land given to the village would enable for a suitable football pitch and other 
sport activities. The Lucy Placket is a flood plane and during winter quite often water logged or 
flooded after days of heavy rain. 
 
Currently the village does not have an adequate community centre. There are various buildings 
currently used in the village but with limited parking outside the buildings, this causes increased 
traffic in the middle of the village plus parking problems.  A purpose building  could bring many 
benefits to the village, a modern building with good access and parking on site. 
 
There were two Parish Polls taken which supported the Milton Road development 
 
P A Leeman 
 


